

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

1010 ENFIELD STREET • ENFIELD, CONNECTICUT 06082 TEL: 860.253.6531 • FAX: 860.253.6515

January 24, 2020

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, CT 06082

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Be advised that the Enfield Board of Education Policy Subcommittee has rescheduled their February 18th meeting. They will meet on Wednesday, February 26th. An agenda for the February 26, 2020 Policy Subcommittee meeting will be forthcoming.

cc: BOE